
Assessment follow-up letters are issued approximately 
eight weeks after the conclusion of the first, second, 
and third quarters and on an as-needed basis for those 
plants having changes in an assessment status since 
the previous annual assessment letter. 
 
Assessment follow-up letters, if applicable, are located 
at the 20YYq1, 20YYq2 (2017 and later), and 20YYq3 
hyperlinks.  The 20YYq2 links starting in 2017 will 
display updated licensee inspection plans. 
 
Annual assessment letters are located at the 20YYq4 
hyperlinks.  If a 20YYq4 link displays this form, the 
applicable assessment letter has not yet been issued.    
 


